General Ethical Issues Sub-Committee Referral of Issue for Discussion form

The General Ethical Issues Sub-committee meets monthly to discuss ethical issues relating to health, health care and health research.  The Sub-committee advises the main Human Research Ethics Committee on ‘policy-level’ matters, including the development of guidelines for researchers and ethics committee members.  Meetings also provide a forum within Alfred Health for the discussion of broader ethical issues around patient care, health care, health-related public consultation processes, and changes in community attitudes.
Alfred Health staff members who have any relevant issues that they would like considered by the General Ethical Issues Sub-committee, may direct enquiries to the Sub-committee via this form.  You will be advised by email if your referral has been accepted, or why it cannot be accepted.  Please note that the GEI Sub-committee is not a clinical ethics service for the discussion of individual patient cases.
Please email this form and any attachments to k.dunscombe@alfred.org.au 

Name of applicant:
Phone & Email:
Department:
Date of referral request:
Please describe:

(a) the issue you would like to refer to the GEI S-C for discussion
(b) why you are referring it 

(c) whether you have any specific outcomes in mind
Please list or attach literature that would assist in informing the Sub-committee

Please indicate whether you are able to attend a meeting and your preferred meeting date 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 Yes

 FORMCHECKBOX 
 No

Preferred meeting date:

If there are others who you recommend should attend the meeting, please provide name and email address below
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